
FIELD & MAIN BANK 
 PUBLIC COMMENTS

Under the Community Reinvestment Act, we are required to publish 
any written comments received from the public on "how the bank is 
helping meet community credit needs". Any comments that we have 
received are listed below.     

There were no written complaints delivered to the Federal Reserve Bank of St. Louis or 
Field & Main Bank in regard to financial services offered to the public in 2022 or the 

previous two calendar years.


